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June 28, 2012

Mayor John Dickert

Members of the Common Council

c¢/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Request to amend the project plan of Tax Incremental District No. 10.

Dear Mayor Dickert and Honorable Aldermen:

The city has the opportunity to share the positive increment of TID Nos. 8 and 9 with this

underperforming tax incremental district. An amendment to the TID project plan is

necessary to do so.

I respectfully ask that this item be referred to the City Plan Commission for its review

and recommendation.

Sincerely,

—
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Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development
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